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New Resource: Care to Plan

Dear ADSSP and ADI-SSS Grantees and Collaborative Partners,

We are pleased to share with you a new resource "Care to Plan" developed by the School of Nursing and Center on
Aging at the University of Minnesota and the Agency for Healthcare Research and Quality. This is a free, publicly
available website that allows caregivers find needed support to care for a person with dementia. You can access
“Care to Plan” directly via http://www.mcicc-connect.org/index.php.

Thank you,
National Alzheimer's and Dementia Resource Center
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